
 
 
 

26 February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Your child has recently received details about a trip to Tallwood High School, USA, planned 

for September 2018.  This International Collaboration is part of the Sister Cities project 

linking Bangor and Virginia Beach.  It is one which we value highly and has been very 

beneficial for our students in the past.  We have managed to secure some funding which will 

reduce the price of the trip and perhaps encourage more applicants from Years 12 and 

13.  The new revised cost is £760. 

In light of this revision, the deadline for the £100 deposit has been extended until Friday 2 

March. Application forms are available from outside U36. 

 

Thank you, 

Mr K Dorman 

Collaboration coordinator 

 


